
 

Technical College from Siegen Explores Hightech Innovation Center in Munich 
A Day Full of Innovation and Appreciation 

 
On May 9th, 2023, four talented aspiring 
technicians from the Technical College in 
Siegen had the exciting opportunity to em-
bark on an extraordinary excursion to the 
Hightech Innovation Center in Munich. This 
special invitation was a recognition of their 
outstanding collaboration within a demand-
ing technician project. The dedicated team, 
consisting of Fabian Martsch, Simon Berls, 
Marvin Bachenberg, and David Lotz, was 
proudly accompanied by their responsible 
teacher, Mr. Wurm. 
 
The excursion allowed the young technicians 
to experience firsthand the latest advance-
ments in technology and innovation. The 
Hightech Innovation Center left a lasting im-
pression with its state-of-the-art facilities, 
including electromagnetic compatibility 
(EMV) chambers, laboratories, and offices. 
The team's enthusiasm for technology was 
evident as they absorbed the inspiring at-
mosphere of the center. 
 
 

 
After a fascinating tour of the complex, the 
aspiring technicians had the opportunity to 
present their "Horticulture System" project. 
This ambitious project was conceptualized 
and brought to life in just six months. Given 
the increasing demands for new ideas and 
technologies to revolutionize sustainable ag-
riculture, it is crucial to support and enable 
tomorrow's developers. The team presented 
their idea with great enthusiasm and convic-
tion before the management and product 
managers. The audience was impressed by 
the innovative solution and the perseverance 
of the aspiring technicians. 
 
The hard work and dedication of the Tech-
nical College team were recognized and 
awarded by Würth Elektronik as the best 
technician project of the year. 
 
 
  

 
This acknowledgment by Harun Özgür was 
the highlight of the day and reaffirmed the 
team's commitment to technological pro-
gress. 
 
However, this day was not solely about 
achievements; it was also about fun and ap-
preciation. The University Management and 
the team from the Technical College in 
Siegen managed to share their enthusiasm 
for technology and innovation, creating an 
unforgettable experience. 
 
In conclusion, we extend our heartfelt grati-
tude for the fantastic collaboration with the 
Technical College in Siegen. We hope that 
this excursion will hold a special place in the 
memories of the aspiring technicians. Who 
knows, perhaps we will see some of these 
young talents emerge as crucial innovators 
and pioneers in the technology industry in 
the future. 

 

  

   


